
Camporee FAQ - Public 
When is the Camporee? 

The public is invited to our Camporee on Saturday, 

September 23. Scouts’ Camporee experience runs from 

Friday, September 22, through Sunday, September 24. 

 

How do I register my family? 

Online registration is open now at https://scoutingevent.com/138-2023FallCamporeePUBLIC. 

You can also register in person in downtown Ottawa’s Washington Square Park (100 E. 

LaFayette) and Jordan Block (101 W. Main) starting at 1:30 on Saturday, September 23. 

 

What do we do there? 

First, check in at one of the registration stations (see above) where your child(ren) will be 

issued a wristband that will allow your child(ren) to participate in most, but not all, activities. 

Some of the activities will include: Boat and car races, Touch-a-Truck, meet someone from 

NASA, Solve-a-Crime, 3-D printing, tour the Reddick Mansion, meet a Lincoln impersonator, run 

through an inflatable obstacle course, see a blacksmith at work and more! 

Then, visit any of our program areas – located in Washington Square Park, the Jordan Block, 

Rigden Park (620 W. Jackson) or Fox River Park (717 Hudson Street) – and see what fun is 

waiting for you there! You are welcome to participate from 1:30 p.m. through 4:30 p.m., when 

all program stations close. See the Camporee Map in this FAQ for more information. 

 

Where do we park? 

You may park in any City of Ottawa parking lot – they’re all free! See the Event Parking Map in 

this FAQ for more information. 

 

What should we wear? 

Comfortable casual clothing and good walking shoes are appropriate. 

 

Any accommodation for those with disabilities? 

The Ottawa parks selected for program stations are predominantly flat. Fully accessible vehicles 

will loop to all program areas all day long.  
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